
Special General Committee Meeting Wednesday December 3rd 1930. 

 

Present: G Robsonin the Chair.  

Messrs H Ridyard, R Bennett, P Tildsley, E S Jones, H L Boardman, E Raines, F Moss, R Wood,  

J C Payne and J Gibson. 

 

The Meeting was called to interview the four applicant for Steward and Stewardess as 

arranged at the previous meeting. 

 

The four interviews took place and after discussion it was decided to leave out W Lawson of 

Sale and W W Jackson of Blackley leaving S Mullen of Bolton and H Lewis of Ashton u Lyne 

for final selection. 

 

The question was then considered and it was finally unanimously decided to appoint Mr & 

Mrs H Lewis as Steward and Stewardess at a Salary of £3 per week subject to one months’ 

notice in writing from either side, and that the duties be taken up from Saturday evening 

December 6th. 

 

It was decided that all arrangements for the change over be left in the hands of the House 

Secretaries and Secretary. 

 

The letter in reply to Mr Sangster sent by the Secretary was read and approved. 

 

In regard to the Ladies’ Catering for Whist Drives, it was decided that the Secretary explain 

the question to the Steward and Stewardess 

 

G Robson 

11·12·30 

 

General Committee Meeting Thurs Dec 11th 30. 

Present: G Robson in the Chair.  

Messrs F Moss, H Ridyard, R Bennett, P Tildsley, E S Jones, E Raines, H L Boardman,  

W H Andrew, J C Payne and J Gibson. 

 

The Minutes of the last meeting held Nov 13th also two special meetings held Nov 27th and 

Dec 3rd  were read and passed. 

 

The following accounts were passed for payment: - J Andrew & Co 2/11/4, J W Burton & Son 

1/2/6, Lancashire Union of Golf Clubs 10/-, Board of Greenkeeping Research 2/2/-, Samuel 

Travis 1/18/4. Total £8-4-8. 

 

The Minutes of the House Committee were read and passed and it was decided that the 

House Secretaries, Messrs E Raines and H Ridyard be accorded a hearty vote of thanks for 

their valuable services in presenting their detailed report in connection with the Shop 

account. 

 

It was decided that the House Secretaries arrange all details in connection with the tariff. 



It was reported that the new Steward and Stewardess had taken up their duties. 

 

It was decided that the best thanks of the Committee be given to the Secretary for his 

services in connection with the selection and appointment of the Steward & Stewardess. 

 

Arising out of the question of terms of Notice to the late Steward and Stewardess “Mr & Mrs 

Sangster”, and their engagement at Reddish Vale Golf Club, it was decided that the Secretary 

write Reddish Vale explaining the circumstances. 

 

The Minutes of the Handicap Committee were read and accepted.  

 

The Minutes of the Greens Committee were read and accepted.  

 

Fred Moss 

8/1/31 

 

 

 


